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I am writing in absolute opposition to the proposed bill to move to in-person voting. 

 

This effort is a thinly veiled attempt to disenfranchise voters in Oregon. There are no 

valid reasons to alter a system that is working well for Oregonians, provides 

accessibility to all people, and has a positive effect on voter participation in this state. 

 

Oregon’s model for voting is a model for our nation. Please act to preserve it! 


